








ADAPT Welcomes
2019-2024

In November ADAPT welcomed Cheshire East’s draft
Environmental Strategy 2019-2024 in light of the
climate and nature emergency, and contributed to the
public consultation. We will be monitoring
implementation of the strategy and looking at how we
can help achieve goals on going carbon neutral,
reducing waste and pollution, using sustainable
transport, and restoring nature.

In 2020 keep an eye out for news of a book of seasonal
recipes to be published by the ADAPT Food Group. We
haven't been idle since the end of the Saturday markets
in the autumn, being busy running our Homemade
Christmas event, tending our winter gardens, and
supporting ‘The Store, a mobile shop operating from
Doddington Park and selling loose goods so we can
reduce our use of plastic and other packaging. On the
social side 19 of us enjoyed a festive Christmas meal at
the Lord Combermere and our monthly meetings are
great fun, always involving coffee, tea, delicious snacks
and lots of chat! Contact: jane@day-star-theatre.co.uk

Environmental  Strategy

The Cox Striders Fund-raising

Local ladies, Karen, Tessa, Celee and Suzanne (aka The
Cox Striders), are fundraising for Macmillan Cancer
Support. The Cox Striders team took its first strides in
the leafy lanes of Cox Bank and Audlem, stomping over
hills and stiles in search of personal fitness and some
degree of sanity! In recent years we have unfortunately
all been affected by the devastating impact of cancer.
So we decided to raise some cash to support a charity
which offers immeasurable care and comfort to cancer
sufferers in many different ways. The tireless efforts of
Macmillan Cancer Support offer a lifeline for patients
and their families, making difficult times bearable and
offering hope when there seems very little.

We hope the money we raise from attempting two
‘Mighty Hike’ challenges in July of this year around the
Northumberland coastline and through the Peak
District (52 miles in total) will enable more resources to
become available to help fund the incredible care given
by Macmillan Cancer Support. To see the full story and
donate: https://www.justgiving.com/team/coxstriders

A Successful Year of History talks

Our 2019 programme of meetings ended with a talk by
one of our members, John Whitehead, who spoke of how
St Margaret's Church, Betley has played a part in the
history of the village. The talk was beautifully illustrated
with photographs of the church and others linked locally.
Due to unforeseen circumstances our annual lunch in
December was postponed, now to be held on 25th
February. 2020 promises to be another enjoyable year
with a wide range of subjects planned including an
outing to Whitchurch and a visit to Norton Priory.

All are welcome to attend our meetings. It's just £3
(students free). Please see diary dates for information.

Audlem WI

Audlem WI got the new year and decade off to a good
start with a very enjoyable talk from Alison Jury who told
us all about her fundraising for Marie Curie, in particular
her cycle ride from Warsaw to Vilnius in Lithuania. This
was particularly impressive as before she signed up she
did not own a bike and committing to it meant being
able to ride at 10mph for a considerable distance as well
as being able to raise £2,500. It was heartening to hear of
the camaraderie in the cycling group and of lasting
friendships that were made. Our Anniversary Lunch
takes place on Friday 17th January to celebrate our 101
years. Future events include ‘The Magic of Swans, ‘A
Lancashire Lad and his Ukulele’and a members’ evening.
There are a number of active clubs including a Lunch
club, Bridge, Scrabble, Rummycub, Mah Jong and a Book
club.

Volunteers for Audlem Flower Festival

Volunteers are needed for Audlem Village Flower Festival
which is to take place on 11 and 12 July, hosted by St
James’ Church. Individuals, clubs and sponsors can get
involved, have fun and get creative with flowers and
other mixed media based on the theme: ‘Spirit of the
Community. All proceeds to ADAS and St James'
Church Restoration Fund. Further information:
sallymcookson@btinternet.com or 01270 811055 and
Sam Burden - theflowerdivas@hotmail.co.uk.

Diary Dates

February

20 History Society Meeting at 7.30pm in the
Scout and Guide Hall. Speaker: Robert
Ginder on‘Chalk and Cheese - local trade and
agriculture during the canal era’

25 History Society Annual lunch - 12 pm at The
Lord Combermere.

March

19 History Society meeting at 7.30pm in the
Scout and Guide Hall. Speaker: Roger
Wickson on ‘Thomas Becket - saint and
martyr or turbulent priest?’

28 TAVA presents ... Quick Duck Theatre at
7.30pm in Audlem Public Hall. Tickets:
tava325@gmail.com and 01270 811250.

April

16 History Society Meeting at 7.30pm in the
Scout and Guide Hall. Speaker: Graham Dodd
on‘Andrew Fuller Chater - Rector of Nantwich
- his role in the 1849 cholera epidemic’.

The closing date for items for the Spring/Summer issue is 10th April 2020 for distribution in May 2020.
Please contact the Editor, Jennifer Cope, on 811499 or email aroundaudlemnewsletter@gmail.com



